
STATE V. BLAKE 

 

On February 25, 2021, in the matter of State v. Blake, the Washington State Supreme Court 

declared Washington’s strict liability drug possession statute unconstitutional. For more 

information about the Blake decision visit: https://mrsc.org/Home/Stay-Informed/MRSC-

Insight/March-2021/The-Status-of-Drug-Possession-in-Washington-State.aspx 

If you have been convicted of a drug possession criminal charge in Garfield County and wish to 

inquire about your case due to the State v Blake decision, please contact the Garfield County 

Prosecutor’s Office. While the Prosecutor cannot give you legal advice, he will attempt to identify 

whether your case has been affected. If you are entitled to relief, the Prosecutor can help 

determine a course of action.  

Garfield County Prosecutor 

(509) 843-3082 

Fax: (509) 843-2337 

prosecutor@co.garfield.wa.us 

PO Box 820, Pomeroy, WA  99347 
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